
 

 

VIA RESS & OVERNIGHT COURIER 
 
 
December 11, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0068 – Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 2015 Rate Application 

Decision and Rate Order 
 

The Board issued its Decision and Rate Order on December 4, 2014 in this proceeding.  
The Decision and Order approved new distribution rates to be effective January 1, 2015.  
Appendix A to the Decision and Order provided a Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
 
Enersource is pleased to advise the Board that it has found no inaccuracies or missing 
information in the Draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and, thus, will be implementing this 
Rate Order as of January 1, 2015.  However, Enersource does note a difference in the 
OEB Incentive Regulation Model (the Model) with respect to Retail Transmission Service 
Rates (RTSR).  The original version of the Model included Hydro One rate riders in the 
determination of the proposed 2015 RTSR (Tab 15. RTSR - UTRs & Sub-Tx), whereas 
the latest version of the Model attached to the Board’s Decision excludes those rate 
riders.  Enersource agrees that the rate riders should be excluded due to the expiry of 
the riders on December 31, 2014. 
 
Two copies of this letter will be sent to the Board in addition to filing this letter via RESS. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (905) 
283-4098. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc.  Norm Wolff, Executive Vice-President and Chief Financial Officer 
 All Intervenors EB-2014-0068 (via by email) 


